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This past August, Soledad Tanner, HGSCA Director of Public Relations along with Xavier Moyano, President of HGSCA-
Chapter Guayaquil, and Jenny Vera, Director of Public Relations of HGSCA-Chapter Guayaquil, met with the Mayor's Office,
the Ecuadorian Red Cross, Casa Ronald McDonald Ecuador, and US Consulate in Guayaquil to explore potential 
endeavors that will help strengthen the relationship between our communities.
 
In addition, HGSCA presented the Ecuadorian Red Cross with a check for $8,500, funds which were raised through 
contributions received during a fundraiser that took place in May to benefit the Ecuadorian Victims of the Earthquake. 

This October, City of Houston Council Member David Robinson and HGSCA President Luis W. Moyano, will visit Guayaquil to 
continue discussions regarding the development of programs and activities between Houston and Guayaquil. 

 
HGSCA is very excited in sharing our President's vision in making HGSCA a facilitator to design, lead, and encourage 
programs that help Houston and Guayaquil to become great allies. 
 
We invite the community to be part of our journey.


